
 
 

 
 
 

 

Donations of good quality clothes can be left at 
the back of either church after Mass  

or handed in to the office.  
 

They are also collecting any type of currency 
(coins or notes) including old English and Euros. 

The money is then sorted, bagged and  
sent to a coin exchange.  

 

www.wearenugent.org 

NUGENT CARE 

 

 

Parish Collections  

 

Sunday 3rd December 
St. Agnes -  £602.20 
St. Aidan   - £348.79 

 
 

November Standing Orders 
St. Agnes - £963.00 
St. Aidan - £110.00 

 

St. Agnes’ team to count: Team 4 
 

Thank you  
for your generous support 

 

Baptism 
 
 

St. Aidan’s Baptism                               
Preparation:        

2nd Monday of the month in                    
St. Aidan’s church at 6:30pm 
 

St. Aidan’s Baptisms:                            
3rd Sunday at 11am (Deacon)                       
4th Saturday at 12 noon 
 

St. Agnes’ Baptism Preparation:           
1st Tuesday of the month in                      
St. Agnes’ church at 7:30pm 
 

St. Agnes’ Baptisms: 
1st Sunday at 12.30pm & 2pm 
4th Sunday at 12.30pm (Deacon) 
 

 

If you wish to have your child baptised, you 
must contact the Parish Office on 489 3085 
and you will be booked into a preparation 
meeting.  

 

Page references for Mass  
10th December 2017 

 
 

Readings: 103 
 
 

Psalm:  Let me see, O Lord,  
    your mercy and give us 
    your saving help 
    

Gospel Acc:  Prepare a way for the  
    Lord, make his paths  
    straight, and all  
    mankind shall see the  
    salvation of God. 
    

Gospel:  Mark 1: 1-8 
 

Preface:  Page 34 

 

Collection  

for the homeless 
———————————————————————————————— 

We would be grateful for any donations 
of socks, hats, scarves and gloves for 

the homeless in Liverpool helped by the  
Sisters in Seel Street. 

Liverpool Roman Catholic Archdiocesan Trustees Inc. 
 Reg. Charity No. 232709 

 
Mission Statement of the Archdiocese of Liverpool 

 

Taking to heart the last words of the Lord Jesus, we will go into the world 
and proclaim the Good News to the whole of creation. 

The Parish of  
St. Agnes and St. Aidan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sunday, 10th December 2017 

Second Sunday of Advent 
 

Year B 

 



Prayer Requests 
    For those who are sick or in special need of our Prayers 

Vera Cummins, Philip Bromwell, James Soundie, Mary Organ, Thomas Clegg,  
Daphne Flynn, Tony Clintworth, Aidan Morris, Maria Edge, Kay McNeill, Wendy Paveley,  

Elsie Blundell, Kitty Barnes, Maureen McGurk, Amy Adair, Phil Ridler, Eddie Doran,  
Sandra Rowley, Winnie Witter, Joseph Hill, Rose Sankey, George Gibbons,  

Averyll Fairfield Logan, Carol Atkinson, Sr. Ann, Christine Lees, Susan McDougalle,  
Pat Madden, Marion, James Taylor, Philip Gallagher, Ursula Erfani,  

Clare Pendleton, Victoria HillïEdmundson, Wyn Graham, Josie Riley, Jennifer McLaughin,  
Caelan McKeown, Mary Davis, Jimmy Jones, Margaret Flynn, Aaron Carmichael,  

Triona Bromwell, Patrick McKeown, Maisie Pritchard, Janet & Ray Cragg,  
Maisie Linda OôKeefe, Margaret Sergison, Nancy Evans, Collette Garlick,  

Anthony Winrow, Nick Gregory, Kathleen Hughes, Philip Malone, Anthony Wilson,  
Nathan Davies, Mrs Lynch, Ann Gavin, Roisin & Padraig McRory, Jerome Mitchell,  
Lawrence McClintock, Pauline Irvine, Peter Kelly, John Kennedy, Laura Mitchell,  

 Sophie Bond, Colette Martin, Jennifer McKeown, Christina Hill,  Baby Sonny, Angela Smith, 
Alan McMahon, Graham Dawson, Kathleen Keenan, Kate Williams, Gerry Reid,  
John Humphry, Rose Rawlinson, Marie Hunter, Tommy Swift, Nicholas Cragg,  

Sarah Doherty, John McCormack, Eileen Critchley, Terry Martin,  
Fr. Bernard Higham, Michael Ryan, Stella Passey. Fr. Simon, John Mulcahey,  
Anna Leatherbarrow, Sr Egno, Bruce Dixon, Marjorie Clutton, Grace Fernando,  

Peter Lovelady, Margaret Murphy, Fr Nicholas Wild, Molly Kennedy,  
James Abraham, Tom Brown, Ann Holden, Margaret Leadbetter, Mave Mooney 

There are a number of young adults in our parishes who are terminally ill at the 
moment. Please remember them and their families specially in your prayers. 

 

Lately Deceased    
Paul Bland, James Price, Jim Gillespie, Thomas Brady 
 

Anniversaries      
Dorothy Keiller, Kathleen Crowney, Jimmy Hynes, Bob Latham, Catherine McCarthy, 
Doris Moore 
  
 

Sanctuary Lamps week beginning – 10th December 2017                                           
St. Agnes  - Parishioners of St. Agnes and St. Aidan                                                      
St. Aidan   - Parishioners of St. Agnes and St. Aidan                                                      
 

Please ensure that details of your dedication are written on the front of the envelope  
and placed in the black post box in the Sacristy.  
 

Please enter your Gift Aid Number if you have one. Thank you. 
Please contact the Parish office if you would like an anniversary added 
to the Prayer List in the Newsletter. Thank you.  

 

PARISH CONTACTS 
 

SISTERS: 

Helpers of the Holy Souls             
Sr. Elizabeth 0151 480 7904       

Sr. Mary Rose   0151 482 6895 
 

Sisters of St. Mary of Namur 
Sr. Barbara     0151 481 0968 
Sr. Gabriel    0151 489 1302 
Sr. Louise       0151 489 1302 
 
 

PRIMARY SCHOOLS:                          

St. Aidan    0151 477 8370         
St. Joseph    0151 489 4072       

St. Anneôs    0151 477 8260 
 

PARISH CLERGY:                         
Parish Priest                                
Rev. Fr. Anton Fernandopulle       

0151 489 3085 

Deacons:  
Mike Whelan, Joe Morgan 

 

PARISH CLUB 

St Aidan:   0151 489 9024 
 
 
PASTORAL ASSISTANT: 

Mrs. Christine Ball 
E-mail: christinewball@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
‘Parish of St. Agnes and St. Aidan’ 

 

PARISH OFFICE/PRESBYTERY 
 

Main Parish Office:  
St Aidan’s 

92 Adswood Road, L36 7XR 
 

Office Hours:  

 Monday   9.00am - 12.30pm 

 Tuesday   9.00am - 12.30pm 

 Wednesday  9.00am - 12.30pm 

 Thursday  9.00am - 12.30pm 

 Friday    9.00am - 4.00pm  
 

All Enquiries to:                           
Tel/Fax: 0151 489 3085 

 

St Agnes Church 
82 Huyton Hey Road, L36 5SQ 

For Mass Cards etc. 

Tel: 0151 449 2209 
 

Also available from  
St Aidan’s Church 0151 489 3085 

 

New Email Address:  
agnesaidan@rcaolp.co.uk 

 
For your information: 

Parish Newsletters are posted on 
Parish Website every week. 

 

New Parish Web Site:   
www.stagnes-staidan.org.uk 

 

Newsletter items by Thursday 
morning to Main Parish Office 



 
 

St. Aidan’s Parish Centre 
Memberships available 

 

 

MONDAY 
Slimming World  
3.30pm, 5.30pm & 7.30pm 
 

TUESDAY                                                        
Slimming World 9.30am,11.30am  
(Michelle: 07940181515)  
Country Night 7.30pm 
 

WEDNESDAY                                  

Bingo at 1.00pm, Quiz Night 
 

THURSDAY  

Bingo 7.30pm 
 

SUNDAY 
Cabaret Night 

 

Function room for hire Friday, Saturday and 
noon  Sunday. Provide your own catering or 
ask for a quote. 

All enquiries contact: 

Jacqui on: 0151 489 9024 

Exposition  
During the season of Advent,  

we will have  

Exposition of the  
Blessed Sacrament  

15 minutes before Sunday Masses.  
This will be a time of  

silent prayer and reflection.  
 

Please be aware that the  
Lindesfarne Room  
(St. Aidan’s Church) and  
Sr. Elizabeth Kelly Room  
(St. Agnes’ Church)  
will be available if you do not  
wish to participate, but still like  
to arrive early. 

CAFOD Fun Run  

The perfect opportunity to burn off the Christmas  
calories and help others at Christmas!   

Please encourage your friends and family to come  
to run or walk or toddle (from 2 – 8 kms) to raise 

lots of money for those who need it most 
 

Wednesday 27th December  
at Wavertree Park & Athletics Centre,  

Wellington Road, L15 4LE  
at 1pm registration opens at noon  

 

Signing up costs £7 per person, £15 for   
a family or £70 for a group of 10 or more people, 

sponsorship forms are available.  
Prizes for the best fancy dress costumes!  

For further details, please contact  
0151 228 4028,  

liverpool@cafod.org.uk.  

 

 

 
 

First Communion  

-ññ- Dates ñññ 
The dates for next year’s First  

Communions are: 
 

Saturday 9th June 2018  
St. Aidan’s School 

 

Saturday 16th June 2018  
St. Joseph’s School (Morning) 

 

Saturday 16th June 2018  
All other schools (Afternoon) 

 

Saturday 23rd June 2018  
St. Anne’s School  

(Morning and Afternoon) 

 

Times will be confirmed sometime in the  
New Year. Please do not request a specific time 

as this cannot be catered to on an individual basis 
due to the large numbers of participants. 

 

Mass Intentions 
 
 

Saturday 9th December  
St. Agnes Mass 5.30pm - Stephen Tohill, Fidelma Neville 
 

Sunday 10th December - Second Sunday of Advent  
St. Aidan Mass    9.30am - Joan & Marie Crowney 
St. Agnes Mass 11.00am - Norma Murphy, James & Sarah Watts 

 
 

Monday 11th December                                                                                      

St Agnes 9.30am - Celebration of the Word and Communion                                                                                 
 

Tuesday 12th December                                                                                   
St Agnes Requiem Mass 12noon - Julia Fullerton 
 

Wednesday 13th December - Memorial of St. Lucy, Virgin and Martyr 
St. Agnes - Advent Reconciliation Service 7.30pm 
 

Thursday 14th December - Memorial of St. John of the Cross,  
Priest and Doctor  
No Mass 
 

Friday 15th December                                                                                        
St. Aidan Mass 12 noon - Paul Bland 
 

Saturday 16th December  
St. Agnes Mass 5.30pm - Bob Lathom, Mr and Mrs Gosney 
 

Sunday 17th December - Third Sunday of Advent  
St. Aidan Mass    9.30am - Sean Mudge 
St. Agnes Mass 11.00am - Catherine McCarthy, Grandma Joan 

 
 

Confessions:  Saturday at St. Agnes 5pm- 5.20pm                                                 

and Friday after 12 noon Mass at St Aidan’s (Until there is nobody waiting) 

 
Please contact the Parish office if you would like an anniversary added  

to the Prayer List in the Newsletter. Thank you.  



 

Advent: A Season in the Wilderness 
 

Time in the wilderness, it seems, is the norm for God’s people. The wilderness 
I’m talking about is not the geography around us but the geography within us. It 
is an interior landscape. There is nowhere to hide in the wilderness. There are 
no illusions or distractions. The wilderness strips us of all pretence and we are 
left to face up to ourselves, to examine our hearts, and confess the truth about 
our lives. 
This wilderness is a place of self-discovery. We discover that we can no longer 
live by our own self-sufficiency. The wilderness opens our minds to a larger 
story, opens our heart to a new life, and turns our gaze to the one who is  
coming. It frees us of pretence, preoccupations, and the accumulations of life 
that weigh us down. It restores to us the original beauty of our creation and  
creates space and place for the one who is coming. 
Where have our lives become overly self-sufficient? I wonder.... 
..... if our self-sufficiency is sometimes disguised as busyness, calendars that 
have no free space, never ending to do lists, and the exhaustion that perme-
ates so many of our lives. 
..... if our self-sufficiency is revealed in the comparisons and competition that 
often hide in our relationships and interactions with each other. 
..... if self-sufficiency is at the core of many of the judgments we make about  
others. 
..... if the unending search for approval, recognition, and accomplishment is 
driven by our self-sufficiency. 
.....if some of our fears, worries, anxieties, and anger come when we think our 
self-sufficiency is being threatened. 
.....if the many expectations we place on ourselves and others about how our 
life should be begins in an attitude of self-sufficiency. 
 
To the degree we live overly self-sufficient lives we close ourselves off. We  
isolate. We declare the way of the Lord to be a closed road. Maybe the great-
est tragedy is that when we live from a place of self-sufficiency we make our-
selves the more powerful one and we have no need of each other or of Christ, 
the one who is coming. Maybe our self-sufficiency is really the only thing that 
ever keeps Christ from coming to us. 
Let’s not leave here today as self-sufficient as we came. 

Michael Marsh 

Rosary at St. Aidan’s 
 

The Rosary will be  
prayed on the 1st Sunday  
of the month at  
4pm in St. Aidan’s.  

SVP VISITS 
 

St Vincent de Paul Society 
 

If you are aware of anyone  
who would benefit by a visit from  

a member of the SVP team please contact:  

Bob Singleton on: 0151 489 6793 
Or the office on: 0151 489 3085 

Advent Preparation 

Join us for quiet prayer and reflection, daily in  
The Old Schoolhouse from 11am-12pm.  

There is no commitment to stay for the hour, 
just a chance to sit and have a moment of 

quiet with quotes, the daily Gospel  
and accompanying music. 

Little Church  
Catechists 

We will be holding a 
 on Saturday 16th  

December (10am – 1pm)  
in the Sr. Elizabeth Kelly Room.  

If you would like to help, please contact  
Christine Ball (christinewball@gmail.com).  

Christmas  
Services 2017 

 
Wednesday 13th December 
Reconciliation Service St. Agnes  7.30pm 
 

Saturday 23rd December 
Mass St. Agnes  5.30pm 
 

Sunday 24th December 
4th Sunday of Advent St. Aidan   9.30am 
 St. Agnes  11.00am 

Sunday 24th December   
Christmas Vigil of the  St. Aidan 5.30pm 
Nativity of the Lord St. Agnes 8.30pm 
 

Monday 25th December 
Christmas Family Mass  St. Agnes  11.00am 
 

Tuesday 26th December - St. Stephen Feast 
Mass St. Aidan 12 noon 
 

Saturday 30th December - Feast of the Holy Family 
Mass St. Agnes   5.30pm 
 

Sunday 31st December - Mass of Thanksgiving  
Mass St. Aidan    9.30am 
 St. Agnes   11.00am 
 

Monday 1st January - New Year Mass 
Mass St. Aidan 12 noon 
  

Saturday 6th January - The Epiphany of the Lord 
Mass St. Agnes 5.30pm 
 

Sunday 7th January - The Epiphany of the Lord 
Mass St. Aidan  9.30am 
 St. Agnes  11.00am 

Car Parking 

Please pay attention to parking on  
the streets during Mass.  

Often cars are parked so that wheelchair users 
and prams cannot pass safely on the pavement. 

  

Residents also need to access  
their driveways with ease.  

 

Thank you for your consideration 

 

ST. AGNES MISSION BOXES 

Mission boxes are due to be  
emptied this month.  
ððððð 

Thank you for all your support 

Welcoming in the  
New Year 

We will be having a Day of Retreat to  
welcome in the New Year on  
Saturday 6th January 2018 

The Old Schoolhouse.  
More details will follow, but if you are  
interested, please contact the office. 

mailto:christinewball@gmail.com

